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We are proud to introduce our St. Patrick’s 
2022/2023 school staff 

Front row left to right:  

      Mrs. Stoughtenger (Pre-K), Mrs. Czys (1st), Ms. Cross (Music), Ms. Gunther (2nd), Mrs. Czajka (Office) 

2nd row left to right:  

Mrs. Ross (Principal/4th),  Mrs. Steen (Phy Ed), Ms. Larkin (5th), Mr. Dorsch (7th), Mr. Butcher (Computers),  Mrs. Rogus (Aide) 

3rd row left to right:  

Mrs. Walhovd (Aide), Mrs. Boppart (3rd), Mrs. Vinopal (Kindergarten), Mrs Catterson (6th), Mrs. Whitney (8th), Mrs. Fenske (Aide) 

https://stpatricksmauston.com/


Message from the Principal 
Dear St. Patrick Families,  
 

Ready or not, here comes the 2022-23 school year! This summer has been so busy that the building of 
St. Patrick’s School has not rested a bit. We are so grateful for the support to make all of these things 
possible: donations of time and funds, as well as all of the extra hours put in by our staff to get things 

ready. We were also graced with volunteers in the last couple of weeks to help as well. Your time and 
kindness does not go unnoticed.  
 

As we start the school year, there are a few things to keep in mind for families as well as the larger community of St. Pat-
rick’s.  

1. School mass will be on Wednesdays at 8 am. Students will be active in the mass and we would love to share their talents 

with anyone who would like to join us. 

2. We are going to be trying something NEW with our morning routine. Mrs. Nedza will be offering hot breakfast in the 

mornings. To do so, we will be serving breakfast in Reardon Hall. Students will be dropped off at the church and start their 
day together.  

Starting our day in Reardon Hall gives the opportunity to students in grades 5-8 to join the Rosary in the mornings before mass 
each day or take some time for prayer before their school day starts. I am very excited for the privilege to be offered to our 
students.  

 
With a couple new things happening this year, I am so grateful for the opportunity to be here again and grow even more in the 
St. Patrick’s Community.  This year, I have a bit of a unique position. I will be teaching 4th grade and working in the office. 

Please know that I am excited and working hard to meet the needs of the students and families. There have been questions 
from some about the dual role, but I am not alone in these duties across the diocese or even school districts. We are keeping 

the position posted and also looking at other opportunities to help support this adventure over the school year. Along with my 
family as a huge support, I have the marvelous staff of St. Patrick’s. This “family” is also pulling together to support in any 
way possible. I feel so blessed to work with each of them. I am also looking forward to the opportunity to be back in the class-

room working closely with students. I love to teach and be a part of the learning process as well. This year, I am going to soak 
in the many blessings along the way and just be present for the journey.  
 

We have a few other faces to welcome to our school family this year as well! We are so excited for the great staff that have 
chosen to join us!  
 

In 2nd Grade, we will have Ms. Gunther. She has been such a big part of our school over the past years that many of the stu-
dents and families know her and cannot wait to have her working in our school. Ms. Gunther has been active in the parish 

community as well helping with VBS and volunteering in other capacities. She continues to work on furthering her education 
and is committed to growing the future of St. Patricks!  
 

In 3rd Grade, this year we have Mrs. Boppart joining us! She has also been a big part of our church and school community 
with her children attending school and being active in the church. She has subbed in school districts, as well as St. Patricks, for 
many years. Mrs. Boppart has  worked with many children through religious education. She is a great addition to our team and 

always willing to learn more! 
 

In 7th Grade, we have a very new face, Mr. Dorsch. He is coming to us with an enormous list of accomplishments and further 
committed to teaching the faith! He has been working with students of all ages as a wilderness guide and religious education 
teacher. Mr. Dorsch has already begun to influence the staff by his stories and expertise in security. He has worked for the US 

Military, and we are very honored to have him here working with our children. As a published author and history buff, he will 
be working well with Mrs. Whitney to guide our middle school students!  
 

This year is off to a great start,  and we are blessed to be able to work with each of the families and students who are enrolled! 
Enrollment is always open, please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions.  

 
          Blessings,  
 Toni Ross 
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   Back in full swing  
If it looks like our St. Pat’s Volleyball team is 

having too much fun, it’s because they probably 

are! Our A team has been hard at work! Practice 

started August 22 and the girls have been work-

ing on fundamentals, fun team building, and a 

little community service before school started. 

Good Luck Girls! We hope you have a fun and 

successful season! 

Buying Scrip cards for your every day needs is a great way to help support the school without any extra cost 

to you! Contact the school office, parish rectory, or the gathering area after 8 a.m. Mass on Sundays to order 

your cards! We can also help you set up the Scrip app on your phone for all your last minute errands! 
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https://stpatrick2022fallfestivalauction.ggo.bid/  

https://stpatrick2022fallfestivalauction.ggo.bid/  

www.stpatricksmauston.com  

https://stpatrick2022fallfestivalauction.ggo.bid/
https://stpatrick2022fallfestivalauction.ggo.bid/
http://www.stpatricksmauston.com
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On the Spot Behavior: Leading with Love and Logic® 

We'll take a look at some of the most effective strategies that 
can get us through the toughest of situations while main-

taining everyone's dignity. 
Explore a set of new strategies that will limit stress and up the 

odds that we help raise responsible kids. 

  
Contact Chris Peterson if you are interested in purchasing ac-

cess to this video series. For a flat fee, your district can have 

unlimited viewing until the end of the 2022-2023 school year. 

This is a great way to provide teachers with a professional de-

velopment opportunity. 

  
Taking the Stress out of Parent Conferences 

 Explore some ideas and principles that can 
limit stressful interactions with parents. 

 Develop an understanding of why a parent 
might be upset. 

Discover a 5 step generic plan that you can 
utilize when upset parents do not give you 

time to plan. 
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Independent Facilitator  

Chris Peterson presents  

 

Love and Logic® Video Series  

This is a very unique and exciting opportunity to reach more educators and fami-

lies.  Love and Logic® 101: Taking the Stress out of Teaching, On the Spot Behavior: 

Leading with Love and Logic® and Taking the Stress out of Parent Conferences are 

three important topics that are covered in a video series presented by Chris Peterson, 

The Parenting Professor.  

 

Love and Logic® 101: Taking the Stress out of Teaching 
Who should be tired at the end of the day? The kids! 

Love and Logic® is a way of working with children that puts teachers back in control, teaches chil-
dren to be responsible, and prepares young people to live in the real world, with its many 
choices and consequences. 

We will take teachers through an interactive high energy thrill ride teaching about the techniques and 
importance of being an empathetic and effective teacher.  

 
On the Spot Behavior: Leading with Love and Logic® 

We'll take a look at some of the most effective strategies that 
can get us through the toughest of situations while main-

taining everyone's dignity. 
Explore a set of new strategies that will limit stress and up the 

odds that we help raise responsible kids. 

  
Contact Chris Peterson if you are interested in purchasing ac-

cess to this video series. For a flat fee, your district can have 

unlimited viewing until the end of the 2022-2023 school year. 

This is a great way to provide teachers with a professional de-

velopment opportunity. 

  
Taking the Stress out of Parent Conferences 

 Explore some ideas and principles that can 
limit stressful interactions with parents. 

 Develop an understanding of why a parent 
might be upset. 

Discover a 5 step generic plan that you can 
utilize when upset parents do not give you 

time to plan. 

  

 

Chris Peterson 

  

www.theparentingprofessor.com  

Facilitators of the Parenting the Love and Logic WayTM curriculum are independent and are not employees of the Love and Logic Institute.  

file:///C:/Users/Chris/Desktop/www.theparentingprofessor.com


Volume 4, Issue 1 Page 8 

 

For more updates and information 

follow our school and parish  

Be sure to take a look at this month’s 

Knight’s’ Compass newsletter on our 

parish website 

 

https://stpatricksmauston.com/parish/

knights-of-columbus/ 

All women are invited and welcome to the 

monthly Parish Council of Catholic 

Women meeting! We hope to see you 

there! 
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   A Word from Father 

   News and Upcoming Events 
September 

 

1: First Day of School 

5: NO SCHOOL-Labor Day 

11: Fall Festival 

12: Picture Day 

30: NO SCHOOL-Diocesan Fall              

     Regional 

 

October 

 

5: Early Dismissal-
Parent/Teacher Conferences 1-6 p.m. 

12: Guest Speaker 6-7:30 pm 

14: NO SCHOOL-Teacher 

Work Day 

21: Grandparent’s Day 

26: Picture Retake Day 

 

With September 1st as the first day of school, it would seem there would be little 

to report, but it has been a busy summer with our heating and ventilation project. 

There has been a great deal of work done and they are on schedule. As we enter 

the school year NAMI will be finishing things up behind the scenes and have our 

school all set for the heating season (not rushing that). Our teachers completed 

their in-service last week and went through many details in preparing for this new 

school year. Part of that is welcoming our new staff and helping them with what is special here at St. 

Pat’s school. With the first day of school we are welcoming all of our new students also. So happy your 

families have chosen St. Pats as the school for you to grow in faith, wisdom, and knowledge. One of the 

ways that our school is supported is by the Fall Festival. I encourage you to be a part of this day, stop in 

for the cake walk, sidewalk café, or be a part of the drawing. Don’t forget to sell those raffle tickets and 

turn them in, the earlier the better. To all of our families and students, staff and teachers, and all who so 

generously support our school, welcome to a great new school year. 

 



   Shamrock Sponsors 
Thank you to all our alumni members and families who are sponsoring the St. Patrick’s Shamrock 

this year! If you know of an alumni who has a business they would like to advertise on our spon-
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Langer Farms and 

Ag Services 
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